From: Katie Williamson
Sent: 06 October 2021 12:36
To: Matthew Dempsey

Subject: RE: Boots Tottenham Court Rd (Ref: 2021/1753/A)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Afternoon Matthew,

The logos / text would be the only items to be illuminated, its not cost effective or eco friendly to illuminate the blank parts of the fascia's.

Hope that clarifies.

Kind regards

Katie Williamson

From: Matthew Dempsey < Matthew. Dempsey@Camden.gov.uk >

Sent: 06 October 2021 09:49

Subject: RE: Boots Tottenham Court Rd (Ref: 2021/1753/A)

Dear Katie,

My colleague is looking at the decision today and is broadly happy with the proposal, but has a query about the illumination.

I note on the drawings it states "all acrylic being backlit with LED trays." (Page 2 of 3: 142270 – Planning – B)

Please can you confirm if the entire fascia would be illuminated, or is it just to illuminate the logos/ text? Thank you.

Kind regards, Matthew

Matthew Dempsey Planning Technician

Telephone: 0207 974 3862



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Katie Williamson

Sent: 05 October 2021 14:02

To: Matthew Dempsey < Matthew. Dempsey@Camden.gov.uk >

Cc: Jason Brown

Subject: Boots Tottenham Court Rd (Ref: 2021/1753/A)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi Matthew,

Thank you for getting back to me.

Please accept this email as confirmation for the extension of our application 2021/1753/A until 14th October as requested.

Kind regards

Katie Williamson

From: Matthew Dempsey < Matthew.Dempsey@Camden.gov.uk >

Sent: 05 October 2021 12:54

To: Katie Williamson

Subject: RE: Boots Tottenham Court Rd (Ref: 2021/1753/A)

Dear Katie,

RE: Boots Tottenham Court Rd (Ref: 2021/1753/A)

Further to my previous e-mail, please may I request an extension of time for this application until 14/10/2021? I am actually expecting it to be finalised this week, but just in case, may I ask until next week?

It does not affect my recommendation or the final decision, however I would be grateful if you could confirm by reply?

Should you have any queries, please let me know? Thank you.

Kind regards,

Matthew

Matthew Dempsey Planning Technician

Telephone: 0207 974 3862



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Matthew Dempsey
Sent: 05 October 2021 11:30

To: Katie Williamson

Subject: RE: Boots Tottenham Court Rd (Ref: 2021/1753/A)

Hi Katie,

RE: Boots Tottenham Court Rd (Ref: 2021/1753/A)

Thanks for your e-mail. Apologies for the delays. I can confirm he application is recommended for approval. This is currently in the draft stage, but I will chase up the final decision notice asap.

Kind regards, Mathew

Matthew Dempsey Planning Technician

Telephone: 0207 974 3862



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Katie Williamson

Sent: 05 October 2021 10:05

To: Matthew Dempsey < Matthew.Dempsey@Camden.gov.uk > Subject: Boots Tottenham Court Rd (Ref: 2021/1753/A)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Morning Matthew,

Hope you're well.

Are you able to confirm the current status of our application (Ref: 2021/1753/A) please. Our client is chasing an outcome or a decision date. I do appreciate that there is a back log with application.

If you could respond with a matter of urgency that would be greatly appreciated.

Best regards

Katic Williamson

T: 01527 504 266 M: 07736976156

E: katie.williamson@sign-specialists.co.uk





















